
Through nurturing trust and strong
relationships, our learning

adventure will see each and every
one of us thrive in God’s love.

Upcoming Mass Dates for the Summer Term

Whole School Mass led by the Bishop Friday 24th May 2024 at 10am

You are all welcome to come along and celebrate the Mass with us and stay
for tea, coffee and biscuits afterwards.

Stewardship

This half term we have been focusing on Stewardship and our role as
caretakers of the planet. The children have learnt that God entrusts
humanity with the responsibility of looking after the planet and all it
contains. As well as planting seeds, flowers and vegetables, the children
have designed posters to show how we can make the world a better
place.

‘...God placed the man in the Garden of Eden to cultivate and guard it,’

Genesis 2:15

Below is an example of the amazing work produced from across the
school.



School Values

Believe, Love,
Respect and Trust.

With Christ at the centre of
all we do we Believe and
Trust in Him to help us to
show Love and Respect to

all.

School Vision

We believe that even with

God’s love we can

sometimes experience

challenges. Just like our

patron saints, Mary and

Peter, they experienced

difficult times in their life

that took strength and

perseverance to overcome. 

At our school, we value this

challenge and encourage

children to experience it,

knowing that together with

our support and love, they

will experience a successful

outcome be it in an

academic subject or through

social experiences. We are all

exploring our own talents

and each day we 

‘Set Sail for Success’



Congratulations Maddie!

A huge well done to Maddie and her football team, Gorleston FC
Diamonds, for their success in winning the County Cup Final for the 4th
year in a row. Maddie’s goal contributed to the final 8-2 win - a
tremendous achievement. Maddie is also a regular player on the school’s
Y5/6 football team.

SATS Week 2024

We would like to wish our brilliant Year 6 the best of luck with their SATs
next week. They have worked extremely hard and made brilliant progress.
A reminder to Year 6 parents that there is still time to book children in for
the pre-SATS breakfast from 7:45am Mon-Thurs.It was a great way for
them to settle in to school before the morning tests and gives them the
opportunity to speak to staff about any worries or concerns, or to simply
spend some social time with their peers.


